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Dear Mr. Luke:

I received your letter of October 5, 1995, requesting the
implementation of measuring devices recommended as a result of
the May 26th meeting at Maurice Guerry’s home. Let me bring you
up to date on subsequent developments in the process that have
stalled the implementation of the measuring devices for now.

A tour was conducted on our place on June 20, 1995, by Larry
Heil, Preston Davis and John Byrant. The recommendations were
discussed and visually demonstrated of what the implementation of
measuring devices would hopefully accomplish.

Soon after the meeting, I was asked to take a map of our upper
meadow to the Cedar Mesa lawyer, Mr. John Coleman, and I did this
on July 6, 1995, I requested that after he studied the map and
came to a conclusion with Cedar Mesa water users that the
decision rendered be forwarded to me before further action would

be taken. I believe that you can appreciate the time and money
invested 1in the project, and I needed assurance that the
recommendations were, indeced, acceptable to the majority

stockholders before committing to this endeavor.,

So, here it is, three months later, and I’ve not heard from Mr.
Coleman. I have been very impressed with the open communication
with the new Cedar Mesa Board and will certainly commit to
workable solutions to problems that have been suppressed much too
long.

Perhaps your inquiry te Mr. Coleman will result in information
pertinent to continuance of the afore mentioned project. I will

await your response,

Thank you.
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